RAY SHEPHERD ELEMENTARY
Musical Production

WIZARD OF OZ

Musical Update

Performance Dates: February 39&4™  12:30 p.m. Matinee and 7:00 p.m. Evening
Tickets: Ordering information will come out shortly.

Our school is in full swing preparing for our Musical Production of Wizard of Oz! Mr.
Pichler has worked very hard to meet with all of the students to determine lead roles.

Our students are very excited and have been practicing their parts each day.

Parent Volunteers: We are in need of parent volunteers to assist classes. Please contact
your classroom teacher if you would like to assist.

Coat Racks: We are also in need of coat racks to hold costumes. If you have one, please
contact your classroom teacher to discuss.



